DISTRICT VIl Zoom MEETING
April 13, 2022

The Commissioner brought the meeting to order at 7:33 P.M.

Members Present: Commissioner, Asst. Commissioner, Sect-Treas., D7PP, Registrar,
Referees,

Leagues 2,6,7,10,11,13,15,16,18,19,20,21,22,23.26 + iphone 13
Members Excused: Rules & Revisions, Recreation,

Members Absent: Coaching Leagues 3,8,9,17,24
Guests: Marley Wilson

John introduced Marley Wilson, CYSA ED. He asked Marley what his thoughts on the
by-law change were. Marley answered that for too many years, they have not been
changed. We need a new start. Most significant, the Board can amend the policies
rather than having to wait to amend the by-laws at the AGM. John explained some of
the changes and urged the leagues to attend and approve.

Minutes: M/S/C TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF MARCH 9, 2022
Unanimous
REPORTS
Treasurer: Written report was submitted.

Registration: John stated that we had good attendance at the orientation and thanked
everyone that attended. If needed, he can set up a zoom meeting. Any problems, go to
Angelica and make sure to copy in Shirley.

Recreation: Karl submitted a written report. Please send any articles for Karl's
Komments to Karl. He included How to Request a Coaching Course and Procedures.

Cups: John wants to fill the Cinco De Mayo Tournament. Contact John if you have late
applications.

D7PP: Welcome Kassi from Mariposa. We've had good weather. Running smooth
except for games out of sequence. Working on the U-10s. Craig said there was a
problem with dogs on Hamilton.



Coaching: Mike submitted a written report. He included Coaching Coordinator Rules &
Responsibilities. "C” courses will be available. Check the Cal North website.

Referees: Pat submitted a written report. We have 15 new GDFs. Please submit
nominations for youth “Referee of the Year” by the 20™. Chowchilla has a list of
attendees for the GDF course. Madera said they would hold the course and include
Chowchilla.

Commissioner’s Report: Thank you to the leagues that paid their registration fees.
Reminder that fees must be paid before getting approval to print passes on the new
program. The CYSA AGM will be digital on April 24*. You must sign up and then will
receive voting information. The only item is the By-Law change and wants your support.

Old Business: Reminder to pay your meeting fines, please!

New Business: Robert asked for reconsideration of the color of top for GDFs because
black is too hot. Pat wants colors standardized.

M/ TO RECOMMEND COLORS BESIDES BLACK
Dies for lack of a second
After further discussion the following motion was made.
M/S/C TO CHANGE THE SHIRT COLOR TO BLACK OR GRAY
Motion passes
Adopt Fall League Calendar

No vote taken, tentatively approved.

Good of the game: We have over 50 teams entered in the Cinco De Mayo Tourn.

There being no further business, meeting was adjourned at 8:45 P.M.

Respecifully Submitted Gladys Olsen, Secretary



